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What a fantastic start to the term this week has been. 
It all kicked off on Monday when Key Stage One was overrun by 
swashbuckling pirates! The children had a great day searching for 
treasure, making boats and finding mystery messages in bottles, they 
even made me walk the plank! There was a lot of fun and learning as 
they embarked on the new topic ‘What a Wonderful World’. Being 
pirates certainly helped them all to think about the amazing discoveries 
they could make. 
 
On Wednesday we had the much-anticipated Wren Vs Sparrow netball 
matches. It was great to see the children applying all the skills they had 
learnt during last terms PE lessons and to witness the sportsmanship 
and team work in action. The results may not have gone in Sparrows 
favor but everyone who took part should be extremely proud – they 
certainly made it challenging for the older children in Wren. 
 
Also, on Wednesday Swallow Class went to the Bath and West 
showground for the annual field to food event. They learnt a lot about 
where our food comes from and about other raw materials produced 
on farms that are harvested to make products. They even managed to 
get themselves herded into a pen – without the use of a sheepdog! The 
children, as always, were an absolute credit to our school in the way they 
behaved and interacted with those presenting at the event. 
 
Next week we are looking forward to the Blackbird Inspire Session on 
Thursday afternoon. I know that Blackbird Class are excited to share in 
some learning activities with family members and hope that as many of 
you as possible will be able to attend. These days have become a 
highlight of many of the children’s year made all the more memorable 
by sharing it with you. 
 
Have a fantastic weekend everybody, 
 
Mr Albrow 
 

 

 

    

25th April Blackbird Inspire Session 1.15 
- 3.15 

6th May Bank Holiday – school closed 

13th to 16th 
May 

Year 6 SATS week 

13th – 15th 
May 

Swallow Class residential to 
Oxenwood 

21st May Robin Class Inspire Session 
1.15 – 3.15 

22nd May Class Photographs 

24th May Last day of Term 5 

3rd June First day of Term 6 

18th June  KS1 Dance Festival, Bath 
Forum 

 

 

This terms core value: Hope 
Next week’s theme: Journeys / Discoveries 

“There is no greater journey that the one that you must take to discover all of the 
mysteries that lie within you” “For we do not look at the things that are seen, but at the 

things that are unseen” 2 Corinthians 4:18  
“The greatest challenge in life is discovering who you are. The second greatest is being 

happy with what you find.” Anon.  
 “See, I am sending an angel before you to protect you on your journey and lead you 

safely to the place I have prepared for you” Exodus 23:20  

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

Learn to Love - Love to Learn 

  



 

Learn to Love – Love to Learn 

Breakfast Club 

  

Break time snacks 

Children are welcome to bring a 
healthy snack to eat at morning break 
time. Children in Robin and Blackbird 
Class will be offered a piece of fruit or 
vegetable each day as part of the 
government’s free fruit to the under 7’s 
initiative. 

 

KS1 Dance Festival Tickets – Tuesday 18th June 
2024, Bath Forum 

Tickets can be booked online at www.bathforum.co.uk or 
www.bathboxoffice.org.uk or you can phone Bath Box 
Office on 01225 463362. There is a maximum booking of 8 
tickets per transaction. Tickets will go on sale at 0900 hrs 
on Monday 22nd April 2024 (1000 hrs for telephone 
bookings). Ticket prices have been increased to cover 
rising costs- Adults £8.50, children, OAPs and concessions 
£5.00 (exc fees). Please book early to avoid 
disappointment. 

Christ Church- Messy Church 

 

Cool Milk 

 

 

 

Summer Menu 

 

 

http://www.bathforum.co.uk/
http://www.bathboxoffice.org.uk/

